
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Good	Morning	Cyclone	Family!	
	
Centennial	Middle	School	is	hosting	a	non-perishable	food	drive	from	
May	8th-	May	19th	with	the	goal	of	supplying	our	families	that	participate	
in	the	ABC/Thomas	Promise	programs	with	boxes	of	food	for	the	
summer.		Many	of	our	fellow	Cyclones	gain	much	of	their	needed	
nutrients	while	here	at	school	during	breakfast	and	lunch,	which	is	
provided;	for	those	families	in	particular	school	breaks,	including	
summer,	can	be	worrisome	times.		Our	goal	is	to	supply	our	families	with	
food	boxes	that	can	supply	meals	and	snacks	throughout	the	summer	
months.		We	want	all	of	our	Cyclone	families	to	have	a	happy	and	healthy	
summer!		We	are	asking	for	donations	from	our	students,	faculty,	local	
schools,	and	the	community.			
	
How	to	get	involved:	
We	will	be	hosting	a	homeroom	class	competition	where	the	winning	
homeroom	will	receive	a	donut	party.		Your	student	can	bring	in	non-
perishable	food	items	for	points.	
	
We	will	be	hosting	a	collection	site	on	May	22,	23,	and	24th	from	4:00-
8:00pm	at	the	Winn	Dixie	on	54	and	Coats	Rd	in	conjunction	with	the	
Pasco	Sheriff’s	office.		Come	by	and	show	your	support!	
	
This	is	more	than	just	a	“can	food”	drive	as	we	are	hoping	to	supply	well	
rounded	boxes	of	food	to	provide	continued	nutrition	throughout	the	
summer	but	of	course	cans	are	welcome.		For	a	complete	list	of	
requested	items	please	see	the	reverse	side	of	this	letter.	
	
If	you	did	not	receive	a	participation	letter	but	are	in	need	of	assistance	
please	call	Kristin	Roberts	directly	at	352-524-9700.	
	
Sincerely,	The	ABC	Committee	

Centennial Middle School 

Twitter: @CENMS    Instagram: cenmsmiddle   Facebook: Centennial Middle School 

 

Rick R. Saylor 
Principal 

Joshua Borders             Sharon Morris 
Assistant Principal        Assistant Principal 
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